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June 30, 1980 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Recommendation of Bid Award for Installation of Fire 
Alarm System at Sacramento Boat Harbor (Miller Park) 

SUMMARY: 

The subject project, as part of the City's Capital Improvement Program, 
has been advertised for bids. One bid was received and the City Engineer 
hereby recommends bid award. 

BACKGROUND:  

On June 3, 1980 the City Council approved plans and specifications for 
Installation of Fire Alarm System at Sacramento Boat Harbor (Miller Park). 
One bid was received and opened by the City Clerk in the Council Chambers 
on June 24, 1980. The bid received is as follows: 

May-Han Electric, dba 
M & M Electric	 $10,669 

The engineer's construction estimate for this project was $10,600. 
Although the low bid slightly exceeds the estimated construction cost 
we feel it is the best bid obtainable. 

FINANCIAL:  

On July 1, 1980 we reported to Council on the subject project and in- 
advertently indicated that there were insufficient funds available for 
this project. In F.Y. 1979/80 the City Council approved in the Community 
Services Budget $35,700 of Boat Harbor funds for the subject project. 
Total amount currently available is $33,665. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The City Engineer recommends that the low bid of May-Han Electric, dba 
M & M Electric in the amount of $10,669 be accepted. 

Respec fully submitted, 

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

July 8, 1980 
District #1



CITY OF SACRAMENTO

LORRAINE MAGANA 
CITY CLERK OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

915 I STREET	 SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95614 
CITY HALL ROOM 203 	 TELEPHONE (916) 4404426 

July 9, 1980 

May-Han Electric, dba 
M & M Electric 
1600 Auburn Boulevard 
Sacramento, CA	 95815 

Gentlemen: 

On July 8, 1980, the City Council accepted your bid in the amount 
of $10,669.00 for Installation of Fire Alarm System at Sacramento 
Boat Harbor (Miller Park). 

The City Engineer will contact you concerning the necessary bond 
and contract. 

Sincerely, 

Lorraine.Magana 
City Clerk 
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